

# **Independent Public School**

Williams Road P O Box 107

Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08)9881 1200 Mobile: 0409 379121 Fax: (08) 9881 3482

Principal: David Harrison Deputy: Amber Ness Principal Jenny Carter

Email:Narrogin.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Monday 26 August 2013 - Newsletter 24

### **Dates to Remember**

- Tuesday 27 August School Pantomime 1.30pm
- Friday 30 August School Assembly 5F
- Wednesday 4 & 5 September School Photos
- Friday 6 September Uniform Shop 8.30am
- Tuesday 10 September Open Classrooms 4pm - 6pm
- Monday 16 September Jumps & Throws at NPS
- Friday 20 September Athletics Carnival at Clayton Road Oval

#### FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

# **Fathers Day breakfast**

Our annual Fathers' Day Breakfast will be held this Friday, 30 August, in the undercover area from 7.30am—8.15am. Bacon and Egg Burgers are to be pre-ordered. Please complete the tear off slip below and send it to the canteen by Wednesday 28 August.

Tea, Coffee, juice and fruit will also be available. Bacon & Egg Burgers will be \$6 each.

Please send your money in with your order.

FATHERS' DAY BREAKFAST - FRIDAY 30 August Name:
Number of burgers @ \$6 ea
Amount enclosed \$
Please return to the canteen by Wednesday 28 August.
*



Dear Parents
You are invited to the

Narrogin Primary School

Open Classroom Evening Tuesday 10 September 4.00pm – 6.00pm

FREE P&C Sausage Sizzle
After visiting your child's class and viewing their work,
collect your family token from your child's teacher

Looking forward to seeing you there!!

#### **Pantomime**

A short pantomime featuring students from Yr 3-7 will be held Tuesday 27 August in the undercover area at 1.30pm. All parents and community members are welcome to join with our students in watching this performance.

#### **PASSPORTS**

Have you volunteered your time for class reading, canteen, P & C busy bee, carnivals, returned notes or attended assemblies? You have earnt NPS dollars!!!

Send a list of volunteer activities to school and we will update you on our online system and send a passport home with your child.

# UNIFORM SHOP

The backorder for jumpers has now arrived. Anyone requiring jumpers, they will be available from the Uniform Shop next Friday 6 September from 8.30am in the old Library.

# **2013 SCHOOL PHOTOS INFORMATION**

# Our school photos will be taken on Wednesday 4 September and Thursday 5 September

Personalised Envelopes have been sent home to parents today. **Please note** you now have the option of placing your photo order ONLINE instead of filling in the pre-paid envelope, refer to your child's personalised envelope for details of online ordering, or phone MSP Photography on 08 9342 3465 if you have any queries.

If you are placing your order through the pre-paid envelope please make sure that your child brings the envelope to school on photo day to hand to the photographer, otherwise your order will be missed. NOTE: if you have placed your order online, you DO NOT need to bring in your envelope to hand to the photographer.

If you wish to purchase a family photo, please come to the front office to collect a Family envelope. It is the eldest child's responsibility to collect their siblings at the scheduled time for family photos. On delivery of the school photos the family photo will be left at the front office for parents to collect, they will **not** be sent home with the children. NOTE: Family photos cannot be ordered online.

**NO CHANGE** can be give on the photo day so please ensure correct money is enclosed in your envelope. Payment can be made by cash, cheque, money order, direct debit or credit card for your convenience.

As all children will have an individual portrait taken whether purchasing photos or not for the school data base, if you have not placed an order on photo day you can still ORDER ONLINE up to 6 days after the last photo day. If you wish to place an order after this please phone MSP Photography on 08 9342 3465. PLEASE NOTE: Orders placed after the 6 Day period will incur late fees.

All children will have the opportunity to purchase Specialist Group Photos, once the photos have been delivered to the school, at \$15.00 each. The photos will be on display at reception for 2 weeks after the delivery of our photos for ordering. Please go to the front office for viewing and ordering. Any special orders placed after the due date will incur late fees.

#### **FACTION ATHLETICS**

The Faction Athletics carnival is fast approaching. Jumps and Throws will be at Narrogin PS on Monday September 16 and the Carnival will be at Clayton road on Friday September 20. Students have been training very hard in their Phys Ed and Sport sessions. Students are reminded to wear appropriate sport shoes joggers to participate in Phys Ed and Sport lessons. Boots, sandals and dress shoes are not suitable footwear for Physical activity.

Athletics Carnival – Parent Helpers are required to assist on the carnival days. Without Parent help carnivals such as this would not be able to run, your help would be very much appreciated.

Please complete and retu	am to the	onice.
--------------------------	-----------	--------

□ Monday	September	16 –	Jumps	and	Throws	at	NPS
(Measuring	and Record	dina)					

<ul> <li>Friday Septen</li> </ul>	nber 20 Septe	mber Clayt	on Rd Oval –
(Place Judges /	Timekeepers,	Setting up S	Shade shelters
am)			

Parent Name	
Contact Number	
Student's name/s	
Signed (by parent)	

# **SPRING FESTIVAL PARADE**

Narrogin Primary School will again be participating in the Spring Festival Street Parade. It will be held on Saturday 26 October between 10:30am (marshalling for participants) and approximately 11:45am. The theme is Year of the Entertainers. I would like to get any expressions of interest from students and parents/caregivers for preparation as well as participation in the parade. Prior to the event I will need assistance with costumes and making/painting of props, and on the day assistance will be needed with dressing, face painting and hair. Please complete the section below and place in the box outside the music classroom

or give	straight	to	myself	as	soon	as	possible.
Miss Carroll, Music Specialist							
Family name:							
Students names wishing to participate:							

O I can help leading up to the event.

O I can help on the day of the event.

Contact number: \_\_\_\_\_

Email:

# CANTEEN NEWS

Thank you to S O'Neill, J Draper & D Malek for volunteering their time last week.

#### The Roster for this week

Tuesday	27 August	K Tulipan
Wednesday	28	J Dewing
Thursday	29	E Geyser
Friday	30	K Symonds
Tuesday	3 September	D Rowe

Canteen Staff - Mandy Muller and Tracey Palmer

#### P & C NEWS

#### **Volunteers Needed**

Canteen Treasurer – approx I hour per week

# **Uniform Coordinators**

Approx – 6 hours per month

Could easily be a shared position – perhaps find a friend to share with.

Contact – Brenton Hayes – P & C President 98812727

# **COMMUNITY NEWS**

# **New Parent Coffee and Chat Group**

If you are a parent with a baby under 18mths come to Primary Health, Williams Road Narrogin for the opportunity to meet others, have a chat and discuss topics relevant to parents and babies

When: Every Tuesday Time: 10am – 11.30am Where: Primary Health

For more information contact: Jo Pascoe (Child & Community Health Nurse) on 98810385 or email joanna.pascoe@health.wa.gov.au

NARROGIN JUNIOR TENNIS COACHING & SOCIAL CLUB

Starts **WEDNESDAY** 18 Sept for 6 week block, must be 6 years & over.

Early registration is essential as class numbers are limited. \$10/class.

Registrations close Friday 7 Sept.

ALSO - Junior Social Club – Wednesday 4.30 – 5.30 pm Ideal for those 10+ yrs who have done several seasons of coaching and are keen to put their skills into action and learn more about game play, tennis

etiquette and tiebreakers.

Call Jane on 9881 2277 or email mijldyke@westnet.com.au to register.